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September 26th, 1923

Dr. Roy McGibbon,
Military Hospital,
Ste. Anne de Bellevue, Que.

Dear Roys-
The enclosed letter, apparently from 

one of your men, has been sent to General Currie.
I find considerable difficulty in reading it and 
cannot make out the signature at all.

I would be very much obliged indeed 
if you would let me know something about this case 
and return the letter at the same time.

Yours sincerely.


